
July 19, 2023

UPS, Teamsters negotiations to resume
next week, UPS urges quick action to
finalize a deal

ATLANTA, July 19, 2023 – We are pleased to be back at the negotiating table next week to
resolve the few remaining open issues. We are prepared to increase our industry-leading
pay and benefits, but need to work quickly to finalize a fair deal that provides certainty for
our customers, our employees and businesses across the country.
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